
   

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Dates: 
01 April - School closes for Spring break at 2.30pm  
19 April – School reopens 
02 May – May Day holiday 
03 May – Inservice Day (school closed) 
18 May – Parents and Carers Evening 
01-03 June – May Weekend 
01 June – School reopens 
15 June – Taxis to Troon annual outing *75th outing!* 
24 June – School closes for Summer break at 2.30pm 

 

What’s been happening? 
We’ve been working hard to achieve Eco-School status and hope to 

get our Green Flag next year♥ 

We are delighted that work will soon begin on our Sensory Room 
refurbishment – more updates to follow soon 
Our electric gates are being replaced over the April Break – please 
note there may be some minor disruption when we return on 19 April 
We have been evaluating our practice around Communication 
Rights posters will be up around the school shortly 
Everyone has been excited to enjoy face-to-face assemblies again 

😊 

 

Rayyan having the best 

time in the garden 

Fiona choosing her book for 

World Book Day on 03 March 

Chloe and Jay having a great 

time at the concert hall 

Cooper, Josh and Conor modelling 

their red noses…  Thanks to 

generous donations from parents 

and staff, we raised £87.72! 

Our Market Cart call set up 

for Fairtrade Fortnight♥ 



 

Please do get in touch if you have any 

suggestions or queries.  Either speak to 

your child’s class teacher, or contact me 

on 0141 9462050 or at 

Catriona.Campbell@eastpark.org.uk  

Best wishes,                         
Catriona Campbell (Head of Education) 

Emma’s Bee (left) is a prize winner at the Royal Scottish Academy 
Schools Art Award and Aiden’s landscape (above) has been 
awarded Highly Commended!  We are so proud of you! This year 
the award-winning entries will be exhibited online in a viewing 
room on the RSA Website from 31 March –31 May. 

 

Our signage for The Hive is now complete: 

thank you to pupils, staff and parents for 

making our lovely felted busy bess! 

Pine and Oak classes both enjoyed train 

journeys this term thanks to ScotRail! 

Here’s Calum at Johnstone Station 😊 

Pupils have been creating self-portraits 

in Art: don’t they look amazing?  (Top; 

Amanda, bottom; Thomas) 
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